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To the Commissioners:
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the consent condition regarding Scope 3
greenhouse gas emissions from the coal extracted from this project.

Whilst I do not think that approval should be granted for the project at all, given the local
adverse impacts, in the event it is approved, I support the inclusion of this condition as
proposed by your panel.

This project would be responsible for 265 million tonnes of greenhouse gas
pollution over its life, of which 259 million tonnes would come from burning the
product coal overseas, so the condition is highly relevant to our commitments.

Before any such approval, Glencore ought to be required to produce an Export
Management Plan for the mine that demonstrates that the customers of the coal
exported from United Wambo are parties to the Paris Agreement, or that they
have policies to reduce greenhouse gas emissions that would otherwise be
similar to those required of them if they were a party to the Paris Agreement.

However, I think that it should also include review clauses to reflect the progressive
architecture of the Paris Agreement, which one assumes will increase over time.

Yours sincerely,

Shain Munro






